
 

Governor Macquarie Rose –Signature 

Rose of the Hunter Valley Regional 

Rose Society 

Members of the Hunter Valley  
meet on the second Saturday 
of the month at 1.30 p.m.  
 
September meeting will be at 
Ian Mead’s (Treasurer) 
126 Glenarvon Rd, Lorn. 
12th September 2020 
Usual time 1.30pm. 
 
For further information contact:  
 
Tracy Whyte –  Chair 
tracywhyte20@gmail.com 
 
Helen Dawson – Secretary 
martin.dawson@bigpond.com 

49338184 
 
Ian Mead- Treasurer 
ianmead.propertymaintenance@ 
gmail.com 
 

Or Dorothy Snedden 
(hospitality) on:  
PHONE: 02 49338121        
 

August 2020 
Our first official meeting since 

Covid began was a lovely 

celebration with the presentation 

of Life Membership to Pat 

Williams and 25yr membership 

to Geoff and Evelyn Johnson. 

     
This September, we will have a 

guest speaker from the Bee 

Association. 

Pruning should now be 

completed and new shrubs 

planted. 

When planting new bushes make 

sure you plant in a slurry so there 

are no dry spots around the root 

formations.Immediately cover 

the planting area with mulch to 

help slow water 

evaporation.Water daily for the 

first week after planting.Do not 

allow the soil around the rose to 

dry out. 

Spring is well on it’s way as our 

roses are sendng new shoots in 

all directions. 

 

Figurine is certainly producing 

a  bountiful supply of blooms. 

      
Grown by Shirley Layton. Photo 

taken 31st August 2020 

   

 

Due to Covid restrictions you 

must RSVP for each meeting as 

only 20 people are allowed to 

attend. It will be on a first in 

basis. Phone or email 

Secretary. If regulations 

change those that RSVP will be 

sent an email or telephoned 

the night before the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 
For your stock of Neutrog please 

contact Geoff Johnson on 

ph:49372635. 
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